
GACD Implementation Science e-Hub updates (March 2022, No. 6) 

New for 2022: GACD are thrilled to announce their first Implementation Science Masterclass 

The aim of the Implementation Science Masterclass is to develop capacity among implementation scientists and 

program implementers in the methodology and science of scaling up. The program will use experiential learning 

through the development and refinement of a project concept to achieve this goal. 

For further information, and to apply, please visit the GACD application page. 

 

Call for e-Hub case studies- could your project be the one? 

We are looking to collect new case studies around the world to showcase excellence in Implementation 
Research. We have now finalized the template for you to fill and included an example for your reference. The 
key idea is to invite you to share your own implementation research story, in flexible formats (including video, 
audio, or written form) appropriate to your case study, be creative! Please find more information on our e-Hub 
case studies page.  In the meantime, if you are interested in spotlighting your case study,  please let Kevin Mao 
know by sending an email to: kmmao@student.unimelb.edu.au  

 

New development of e-Hub 

To make the e-Hub experience smoother for you, we are dedicated in continually improving the user interface 
and user experience on e-Hub. As we start the new year of 2022, we wanted to highlight the new e-Hub 
functions: 

1. Search function (on the very right side of the menu bar): Type in any keyword, and a list of relevant 
results will appear, allowing for more efficient sourcing of resources.

 
2. My account (just next to the “search function on the left) 

At the moment, we are working on adding more functions for “My account” to be more personalized. 
However, you can still edit your profile and manage your information in “My account”. 

 

  In addition, we are revamping most our pages, including creating new pages, please watch the space! 

 

Stats highlight from ISS4 

We are so excited to see a plethora of interactions and user traffic during our ISS4 period (24 Nov- 10 Dec 2021), 
please find the key figures below. You can also find more memories in our ISS4 highlights page here , including 
the memory video. 
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